	LES Device Delivery Update
 

	
	​​​​​​​
It has come to our attention that parents are receiving an email from HCPSS saying that they have picked up the device for their LES child - even though they haven't.  Since the original intent was for parents to pick up the devices, that message went out when the device was shipped. We apologize for the confusion.
  

The good news is that since you received that message, it means the device should be arriving shortly! Be sure to complete this survey when you receive the device: Device Shipment Survey
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as HCPSS works through the many details of distance learning!
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